RECEIVED

JUN 04 2010

BUREAU OF

AIR
May 28, 2010 REGULATION

Mr. Syed Arif, P.E.

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Bureau of Air Regulation

2600 Blair Stone Road

Tallahassee, FL 32399-2400

Subj: Permit 0570005-034-AC CF Industries Inc. Plant City
BART Option Notification

Dear Mr. Arif,

OQCFIndustries

CF Industries, Inc.
Phosphate Operations
P.O. Drawer L

Plant City, Florida 33564

813-782-1591
www.cfifl.com

In accordance with permit condition 10 of the subject permit, this letter is to notify you that
CF Industries has chosen Option A in which the production rates from SAP-C&D are
reduced and emissions limits for all four facilities will be reduced. The new production and

emission limits will go into effect by September 1, 2010.

Please feel free to contact Ron Brunk at (813) 364-5753 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Herschel E. Morris
Vice President Phosphate Operations

cc: P. Raval (K&A)
R. Brunk



